
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF THE  

HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 11, 2016 

 
 
The Public is Hereby Noticed that the scheduled meeting of the Human Relations 
Commission meeting on Wednesday, May 11th, 2016 at 6:00 PM has been 
canceled.   
 
Please feel free to contact the City Clerk’s at (309) 434-2240 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 
PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 
 
 
Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 
City Clerk 
 
Posted: Tuesday, May 10th, 2016  
 
   

 


